Planning application reference: 2016/6356/P

Do you object to the planning proposal? @ or NO
Do you support the planning proposal?  YES or@

Write your reasons here:

This proposal simply ignores the nature of the area into which they wish to place this development. The
area is within a conservation area, and this proposed new building does nothing to responds to the nature
of the buildings around it. Instead it proposes to build an overly tall building which substantially impairs
light into the courtyard and the south-facing windows of Derby Lodge. The windows and proposed
balconies on the West and North of the building present overlooking issues which cannot be overcome.
The residents of Derby Lodge have a right to light and privacy, which the developers appear to feel is
inconsequential. There is nothing about this development which adds to the amenity of the area, and it
certainly affects dozens of local residents negatively. Please reject this proposal.

Your name: Peter Storfer

Your address: pbstorfer@gmail.com

Your signature - Date: 10/4/17




